MMEA Board of Directors
Band VP Report for August 13, 2022

Justin Doss

1. Congratulations to outgoing Band VP, Lazell Williams, on his new professional endeavor, and my heartfelt thanks for his work in the band selection process for the 2023 MMEA Conference. Additionally, my sincere gratitude to Brian Hartman for spending numerous extra hours getting me caught up on the responsibilities and logistics of this position. I am honored to serve MMEA in this capacity.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Since assuming the office on July 1, I have been working on the clinic selection process, MSM article submission, and generally becoming familiar with the Band VP position.
